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AKS-1
   Aksay Silah, has 30 years of experience about producing of 
shotguns and all di�erent inside parts .  AKS Series design has 
started with the all machining and gunsmithing experience. 
Design and R&D process has taken over than three years, and 
still continuing. All parts, working system and other compo-
nents are designed high precission and manufactured meticu-
lously.
   
   AKS series are not depends on traditional specs and lines. 
With gauge optimization, processing methods and assembling 
periods, AKS series become together technology and tradition 
with the all details.
    
    Monoblock steel raw materials processed from high quality, 
in our brandnew cnc machines and controlled by our qualified 
engineers. All inside parts are processed from block steel 
material and make hardeness for more durability.
    
    AKS Series, are work with same inside parts for every gague. 
Common structure, gives us more standardization and flawless 
work in our products. For clear assembling, parts standardiza-
tion of our products 100% finished from our CNC machines

Gauge 12 - 20 , 3’’ 76 mm

Receiver

Barrel Metarial

Choke

Barrel Lenght

Working System

Monoblock Steel

Processed From Steel

M. Choke / Slug

47 - 61 - 71 cm

Hidden Hammer Break Action
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AKS-2
   Aksay Silah, has 30 years of experience about producing of 
shotguns and all di�erent inside parts .  AKS Series design has 
started with the all machining and gunsmithing experience. 
Design and R&D process has taken over than three years, and 
still continuing. All parts, working system and other compo-
nents are designed high precission and manufactured meticu-
lously.
   
   AKS series are not depends on traditional specs and lines. 
With gauge optimization, processing methods and assembling 
periods, AKS series become together technology and tradition 
with the all details.
    
    Monoblock steel raw materials processed from high quality, 
in our brandnew cnc machines and controlled by our qualified 
engineers. All inside parts are processed from block steel 
material and make hardeness for more durability.
    
    AKS Series, are work with same inside parts for every gague. 
Common structure, gives us more standardization and flawless 
work in our products. For clear assembling, parts standardiza-
tion of our products 100% finished from our CNC machines

®

Gauge .410 ,  3’’ 76 mm

Receiver

Barrel Metarial

Choke

Barrel Lenght

Working System

Monoblock Steel

Processed From Steel

M. Choke / Slug

47 - 61 - 71 cm

Hidden Hammer Break Action


